
 

 Submission    
No 111 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PRIVATISATION OF BUS SERVICES 
 
 
 

Name: Mrs Noela  Woodward 

Date Received: 24 March 2022 

 

 



I am an elderly lady and find it very inconvenient not to have a 399 service on a 

Daily basis as we previously experienced. 

We live in the most vibrant city in Australia and the services are being 

Drastically reduced. If I have a mid day appointment or have to go shopping 

I have to get a taxi. Taxis are even difficult to find. 

Please just resume the usual service and we will be most grateful 

Regards 

Noela Woodward 


